
MEMORANDUM                                                                                    
Date:                May 20, 2008

To:                    College of Medicine Faculty 

From:                Dr. Charles Paidas, Ms. Joann Strobbe and Ms. Paula Knaus

                        AIMS Council Executive Salary Plan Committee

                        

Re:                   AIMS Pay for Performance Plan for Ranked Faculty

                        Rewarding Excellence and Linking Pay to Performance

                                                                                                                                                

We are pleased to advise that, after two years of continuous discussion and modifications, Dean Klasko has approved full implementation of the College of Medicine AIMS Pay for Performance Plan for all ranked faculty beginning July 1, 2008.  The AIMS Pay for Performance Plan for Ranked Faculty is attached and we will be meeting with each Department during the upcoming weeks to discuss in detail. 

As many of you know, Dean Klasko created the Asset Investment Management System (AIMS) Council and charged the members with developing a proposed financial management plan that aligns resources with our three missions: teaching, research and clinical care.  Since approximately eighty percent (80%) of our total base budget is allocated for faculty and staff compensation and benefits, he also charged the AIMS Council with developing a pay for performance plan that would maximize our shrinking fiscal resources and reward performance.  

The AIMS Council was tri-chaired by Ms. Joann Strobbe, Dr. Bruce Lindsey and Dr. Chuck Paidas, with membership from Basic Science and Clinical faculty, Department Chairs and central Administration.  In order to implement the charge, the AIMS Council was divided into two major sub-committees: Finance and Salary Plan.  The Finance Subcommittee, chaired by Dr. Lindsey, was charged with developing an all source budgeting system and a comprehensive data warehouse (HART). The Salary Plan Subcommittee, chaired by Dr. Paidas, was charged with developing a pay for performance plan designed to reward excellence and link pay to performance.
The Salary Plan Subcommittee concluded that in order to create a sound pay for performance plan, two key elements must be addressed:  clearly communicated performance expectations and expected compensation.  Therefore, the AIMS Plan includes the following:

· Required College-wide minimum percentages of effort in teaching, research/scholarly activity, service and professional development for each ranked faculty member 

· College-wide minimum performance requirements for Clinician and Basic Science ranked faculty 

· A model for calculating Clinician faculty ASF pay

In addition to the ranked faculty AIMS Pay for Performance Plan, at the request of Dr. Klasko, the Executive Salary Plan Committee has proposed an AIMS Pay for Performance Plan for Department Chairs that will also be effective July 1, 2008.  The College of Medicine Financial Oversight Committee and the Executive Management Committee of the Practice Plan will be the reviewing bodies for any future policy issues related to AIMS and will make recommendations to the Dean as appropriate.

In closing, we would like to thank the members of the AIMS Council and the Departments that participated in the

pilot.  We are excited about this Pay for Performance Plan and believe that it will provide a framework for rewarding

excellence.  As with any new program, we will continuously seek feedback for improvement.

cc:    AIMS Council

        AIMS Pilot Department Chairs

        Dean Klasko

        Vice Deans           

        
